
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
The annual Carleen Tea Treat will take place on Saturday 3rd August. 

 
This is the third revival of a local village event that faded out some years ago but is 

still fondly remembered by the parents of today’s children.    "It’s all about 
celebrating the community” said the organisers.   

 
The event is a joint venture between Carleen Village Hall and the Great Wheal Vor 
Community and Environment Group.   It starts at 2 pm and everyone’s welcome to 
come and join in the procession to Trew Green led by local folk musicians and then 
return to the Hall for the Breage Silver Band, face painting, puppet show, country fair 
games  and a traditional Tea Treat. There will be prizes  at 5pm for the games and 
the best homemade flags. 
 
There is a ceilidh (barn dance) in the evening at the Village Hall with the  Rosevilles 
playing, with a licensed bar and an amazing raffle. Ceilidh Tickets are £14 and 
include a pasty. To book your tickets please email whealvor21@gmail.com 
 
For more information, check out  Carleen Village Hall Facebook page and the Protect 
Wheal Vor.org website and Facebook page.   
 
 
Press Enquiries to 
chywood305@icloud.com or telephone 01326 565520.                                  

Type to enter text 

mailto:whealvor21@gmail.com
mailto:chywood305@icloud.com

